FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
How many electric vehicle chargers have been installed in your council area, including on streets, motorways and car parks? If you could provide a breakdown over the past 5 years (preferably calendar year).

The Council holds the information you have asked for.

In the last five years the Council has installed 56 public facing electric vehicle charging sockets: 22 sockets in 2021 & 34 sockets in 2023. The website https://www.zap-map.com/live/ shows all the public facing charging sockets in Leicester; including the Council's and those at supermarkets and hotels, etc.

 

How many broken chargers have had to be fixed over the last 5 years and what has been the cost of this? If you could provide a breakdown over the past 5 years (preferably calendar year).
These are sporadic events and no formal records are kept. Over the last 5 years, we estimate there have been about 10 public facing charge point failures; either the whole charger or one of its sockets. 

 

How many electric vehicle chargers do you plan to install in 2024?
38. 

 

How many electric vehicle chargers do you plan to install in 2025? (If applicable)

This is not yet known and would be dependant on funding availability.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
